
 3rd November 2023  Newsletter 

We have had lots of support for our Halloween fundraising events. Thanks to everyone who took part and to the 

PTA members who organised the various activities. We really appreciate parents and children getting involved in 

these events. The money raised will help fund extra resources and extra-curricular events for the children. 

The After School Club Halloween disco was a big success. The children looked ‘scary’ in their costumes and were 

having a great time when I looked in on them. Thank you Mrs Lingwood and Mrs Oliveira for organising it.  

Some of you will have recently received letters about your child’s attendance and I know that some parents have 

questioned why. We obviously want every child to attend every day and although we know that is not possible in 

everyone’s case, we are obliged to contact parents when attendance falls below certain levels. Our policy is based 

on the law and the requirements of the Local Authority and our Trust. We will always work with you to overcome 

barriers to good attendance. 

I would like to apologise again for the problems with the gas supply in the kitchen this week. It was beyond our con-

trol and we called out engineers both days. We are hopeful that the problem is now fixed. The children were re-

lieved that ‘fishy Friday’ did not have to be cancelled today and their fish fingers were served up on time! 

Reception parents – please come to our YR Phonics Café next Tuesday at 2.45pm. Mrs Kettle-Maile is looking for-

ward to seeing you there and to share some useful hints and tips to help you support your child’s reading. 

Enjoy Bonfire night and stay safe. 

Important Dates 

 

Tues 7
th
 November 2.45 – YR 

Phonics Café 

Weds 8
th
 November – Y4 to 

Time and Tide Museum 

Thurs 9
th
 November – Y5 and 

6 football at Martham 

Monday 13
th
 November – 

School photographs individual 

and siblings 

Tuesday 14
th
 November – 

Y2/3/4 Disco 

Wednesday 15
th
 November – 

First day of school book fair 

Thursday 16
th
 November – 

Parents’ Evening 

Reminders  

 Please can parents stay off the play-

ground as much as possible and use the 

correct gates.  

You must call the school office by 

9.30am each day that your child is 

absent. 

 School does not open until 8:30am and 
registration closes at 8:45am!  

 Lates after 8:45am  

 Unauthorised lates after 9:00 am 

School finishes at 3:15 pm 

Yr R/1 Nursery Gates 

Yr 2/3 Alley way gates 

     Acting Headteacher: Mrs C Andrews  
  www.northgateprimary.norfolk.sch.uk   
 E-Mail: office@northgateprimary.norfolk.sch.uk          

01493856515 
If you need any help or with support please contact our PSA: psa@northgateprimary.norfolk.sch.uk 
For SEND support : senco@northgateprimary.norfolk.co.uk   
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Our Vision 
Our vision for the children at Northgate 
Primary School is for all children to suc-
ceed by challenging them to meet high 
expectations. We are committed to a 
nurturing and supportive environment for 

the whole community, stressing the im-

portance of inclusion and acceptance.  
 

After School Clubs 
 

Monday—Years 5 & 6—Girls 
& Boys 

 
Tuesday—Years 3 & 4 

 
Wednesday— Years 1 & 2 

 
Thursday—Year 4, 5 & 6—

Girls 
 

Friday Years 5 & 6 team 
training (invite only) 

ASPIRE, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE 

 

Supporting with age inappropri-
ate content. 

34b34c69973f68a3131854c63ec9f840.p

Reading Challenge (KS1)   
Don’t forget to keep reading and shar-

ing books with your family. 

Times Tables Rock Stars (KS2)  

Times Tables Rock Stars 

Attendance:  99.2% 
Class winner–  Mars 
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